
 

 

        
This letter is written to confirm that the article named “Title: Feasibility of 

Allogeneic Mesenchymal Stem Cells in Pediatric Hypoxic-ischemic 

Encephalopathy: Phase I Study” belonging to Necati Kaplan was paraphrased 

by our language professionals. 

 

 

Regards, 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adres:    Mehmet Akif Caddesi No.14 Köşklüçiftlik, Lefkoşa, Kıbrıs                   info@protranslate.net 

Telefon: +90 (850)532 16 20                                                                                   www.protranslate.net 

 

 

 
 


